
 

     

 

 

 

 

8th May 2015 

 

Dear Parents 

Welcome to our first Friends of Bartons newsletter. This letter is about 

news and events organised by Friends of Bartons for the children and 

families at our school. We are going to have a newsletter like this every 

half-term and hope that you will find it useful. 

 

Events this term: 

Friday 15th May- Coffee and Cake Day- there will be two opportunities 

for you to come and chat to existing members of Friends of Bartons 

about what we do and small ways that you can help as well as find out how 

we plan to spend the money raised. Come along at 9.00 or 2.45 (or both if 

you like!) and have a coffee or tea and some cake and find out more.  

 

Cake raffle- we would like to hold a cake raffle once a month. If you like 

baking cakes complete the form below and we will ask you to bake a cake 

which will be raffled off in assembly. The children bring in 50p for a 

ticket and their chance to win. 

 

Summer Fair- this year the fair is on the 19th June (fingers crossed for 

fine weather). If you have a link with a small (or large) business who 

might donate a raffle prize please contact Mrs Gordon or Mrs Eyre. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 15th. 

Remember Friends of Bartons is your way of making our school even 

better. 

Best Wishes 

Friends of Bartons 

 

 



Child’s Name                                              Class 

I am happy to provide a cake for the cake raffle (you will be contacted 

about when you will need to do this). 

Signed: 

 


